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Dear All,

What a huge year this will be, with the Convention in Melbourne in June.
It would be wonderful if our club is well represented at the Convention. I am sure that those who do go will be fired up and full of information on their return.
I would like to thank Joc most sincerely for stepping into the breach to ensure that the newsletter continues production. 
Sue Hutley did such a great job, and we will miss her, not only for her role in the newsletter committee, but also for her efficiency, organizing skills & always her smiling face.
Her other prospective role within Zonta West Moreton was to be President for 2006-2007. Should you be approached by the nominating committee, think of the big picture, & the contribution Zonta International makes to women’s lives, who have much less than we do.
Our next meeting will be on the 30th  January, at the Ipswich Club, to avoid the schools 
going back rush and Australia Day.
The following meeting will be the 27th February.
Elizabeth Hudson will be coming along to our January meeting, to keep us informed 
of all her valuable work at UQ Ipswich, with the Girls Leadership Programme.
I hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas & New Year and I look forward to a very productive coming 6 months.

Leonie

JANUARY MEETING DETAILS

MONDAY 30th January
6.15pm for 6.30pm 

at the Ipswich Club
Speaker:
Representative from 
Women in Aviation

Dinner Meetings Cost

for members and guests 

$22 per person

IMPORTANT 

Please phone 
Vicki Doig
38128009
if
· you are bringing a guest(s)
· apologies 
· any special dietary requests 
(e.g. a vegetarian meal)
before
7.15am Friday 27th January
REMINDER: If apologies are not received by stipulated time of the meeting week, you are required to pay for the cost of the dinner. The Treasurer will send you an invoice.
For January …
Speaker Introduction: 
Maria Kavanagh
Speaker Thanks: 
Alison Teves

Grace & Toast: 
Kath Everett

Recipes Wanted !!
Your recipes for the Zonta Cookbook Fundraising Project are still needed!!  .
Remember that the recipe needs to be sufficiently ‘original’.

All questions or enquiries to President Leonie.   
You can hand write them and they will be typed out for you, or email them to 

lpeasey@optusnet.com.au
Members News

Pam and Doug Smallwood’s daughter Ainslie was married at Pomona in November to Irish doctor Daragh.
Dianne Maccheroni was genuinely surprised at the party for her at Gaye’s in December. She was celebrating one of her significant birthdays! 
Maria and Charles Stevenson enjoyed Christmas camping in the Snowy Mountains with Tanya and Anthony and Linda.

Gaye’s family relaxed at the Gold Coast with friends and relatives and the whole series of ‘Kath and Kim’

Helen and Tony Walker enjoyed having their two girls, Jane and Amy, around for Christmas this year.

Marg and Bruce Evans are pleased to have daughter Elizabeth in the country again after her time as an Australian ambassador in South America.
Alison is happy to celebrate with daughter Belinda the end of 12 years schooling!
Committee Reports
Status of Women Committee:
Happy New Year to everyone.  I hope you all had a joyful family Christmas and are now looking forward to 2006.  
Thank you to those who helped out with making breast cushions and to those who subsequently took some home to sew.  We will be putting the finishing touches to the 20 or so completed cushions at the next Status of Women Committee meeting and hopefully finishing off some more.  
Speaking of the next meeting, it will take place at Kath and Pam's on Monday 23rd commencing at 7 am.
At the January Club meeting we celebrate Amelia Earhart and Women in Aviation.  After three false starts I think we now have an excellent speaker from the Australian Women Pilots Association and I am waiting for bio information from her.  
Don't forget also that on 8th March we celebrate International Women's Day at the UNIFEM Breakfast.   The theme for International Women's Day this year is "Women - striving for a peaceful society".   Tickets and flyers for this will be available at the January meeting.  
If there are persons or groups/associations that are new, and/or have not been invited in the past and anyone thinks should be invited, please let a member of the Status of Women committee know prior to our meeting on the 23rd.
All local schools received information about the Young Women in Public Affairs scholarships in November and follow up letters will be sent again in the last week of January after schools have resumed so hopefully we will receive some good applications.   
Finally, the university students who are endeavouring to set up the Golden Z Club will use orientation week on the Ipswich campus to publicise this initiative and will hold their first meeting early in March.
Marie Kavanagh
Program

Committee:
What a wonderful way the Christmas party was to end the year!

Thanks to Carolyn for organising the music and singalong carols!
Fund Raising
 Committee:
Happy New Year everyone - time to start thinking about what is coming up for Zonta this year. 
First fundraising function is Arias at Sunset.  This is booked for the 18th March at Booval House. 
More details at the meeting and flyers to send out to friends to book into their diary.  See you at the meeting. 
Pam Lane
 


Dear Zontians,

As many of you will know I have accepted the position of Executive Director of the Australian Library and Information Association based in Canberra. For more info have a look at  http://www.alia.org.au/ 

As with these types of positions, the time between announcement and starting is sometimes very swift, and mine has been no exception.  The official announcement was made to the library industry on 13th December and I started work on 3rd January here in Canberra.

In the meantime we have been arranging rentals, removals, schools and all the many other things that go along with an interstate move - this is our 5th house move in 7 years so we must be getting used to it!?  and we will actually move into our new house in Canberra on 31st January.

My husband Craig has also managed to secure a graduate position with the Australian Taxation Office in Canberra which will use the skills from his UQ degree which he finished in November. 
Little Olivia who will turn 6 as we leave Brisbane is looking forward to the move and her new school.

I am sorry to be leaving the club at such short notice without proper 

farewells as I have very much enjoyed being involved with you all.  

I hope to make contact with the Canberra Zontians and attend functions, even if I might not be a member until I really get settled into my new job.

Thank you all for your fellowship and friendship during my time in Ipswich.  I always learn so much from my fellow Zontians.   Best Wishes to all of you and if you are ever in Canberra we have a lovely spare room and will always welcome visitors.

Sue Hutley

sue.hutley@alia.org.au 

0412 764 922

TRAVEL to CZECH REPUBLIC 
 
Dear Zontians,

On the occasion of its 15th anniversary ZONTA CLUB PRAHA BOHEMIA would like to invite you to the Czech Republic to 

HOLIDAY WEEK 23 - 30 SEPTEMBER 2006

 highlighting UNESCO heritage. Come with your family and friends to the heart of Europe, get to know some of the country with the greatest number of cultural treasures in the smallest area.

There has always been a great interest in our past Holiday Weeks and similar activities, some of you still remember our Charter in 1991. This time we want to limit the number of the participants and that is why we would like to ask you to let us know as soon as possible that you are coming.  

We are looking forward to meeting you ! 

Jana Blovska
The President

REGISTRATION FORM

Name: .......................................................................…………

Accompanying person: ........................................…….......................................................

Profession: ..............................................................…………………

Address:
....................................................................……………..

Telephone number: ....................................................... 

Fax: ...............................................................................

E – mail: ………………………………………………........ 

ZONTA club name: ...................................................

Costs: CZK 10.000 (without accommodation)

Hotel:

Single room
Double room

Hotel **** 

  CZK 5.000 
CZK 5.200/night




CZK 2.600 per pers.

Room shared with: …………………………………………….......................

Date: .........................

PROGRAMME 

Saturday 23 Sept

Arrival, registration, gala dinner celebrating our 15th anniversary

Sunday 24 Sept

Sightseeing tour of Prague

Lunch at a classic restaurant in Old Town

Afternoon free

Monday 25 Sept

Sightseeing tour of the Prague Castle Hradcany

Afternoon free

Visit to Zontians' families with dinner

Tuesday 26 Sept

All day trip to the town of Litomysl with a Rennaisance chateau and to Zelena Hora with a unique church built by Santini in a mixture of Gothic and Baroque

Country lunch

Wednesday 27 Sept

Individual programme (visit to a hospital/school/library/

/exhibition etc.)

Concert/opera

Thursday 28 Sept

All day trip to the town of Kutna Hora with an outstand-

ing Gothic cathedral and medieval silver mines

Country lunch

Friday 29 Sept

The Vltava river cruise

Lunch

Afternoon free

Saturday 30 Sept

Departure

The price CZK 10.000 (appr. EUR 350 at the current rate of exchange) comprises six main meals, guided tours, entrance fees, a concert/opera ticket, two all day trips and a gala dinner. It does not comprise the accommodation.

More information on www.zontapraha.cz

INFORMATION REGARDING REGISTRATION AND PAYMENT
Completed registration forms
should be mailed to : 

Daniela Mikulejska, V krovinách 18, 147 00 Praha 4
 
Czech Republic

e-mail : dmikulejska@upv.cz
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:
E-mail: miluska.vrzackova@seznam.cz
 kernerova.libuse@volny.cz
Deadline: May 20 2006


for booking and payment of CZK 10.000 + hotel
****
CZK 18.200 (7 nights) per person in a doub-              

le room

or
CZK 35.000 (7 nights) per person in a single
room

+ bank charges

Payment should be sent to: Ceskoslovenska obchodni banka, a.s. pobocka Vaclavske namesti                                       Vaclavske namesti 32
115 20 Praha 1
Czech Republic
IBAN: CZ85 0300 0000 0005 7146 8723

BIC: CEKOCZPP

account ZONTA KLUB Praha - Bohemia                  Ujezd 34, 118 00 Praha 1

by bank draft in CZK.

Please be sure that your name is printed clearly. The copy of the payment should be sent with the registration form to Daniela Mikulejska.

Confirmation:
A confirmation letter will be sent to you as soon as your registration form has been received.

Cancellation:

All cancellations before June 20, 2006 are subject to EUR 50 + EUR 100 for hotel, later to EUR 100 + 25% price of the hotel (89-30 days before arrival), EUR 100 + 75% price of the hotel (29-15 days before arrival) or EUR 100 + 100% price of the hotel (14-0 days before arrival)







Zonta Events





Date: Monday 30th January 6.30pm at the Ipswich Club


Amelia Earhart Dinner Meeting with Guests











Date: Friday 17th  Feb


Newsletter items DUE to 


Helen Walker.  


Phone through your news to Helen on 38121841 or email her� HYPERLINK "mailto: jwa4731@bigpond.net.com " �� jwa4731@bigpond.net.com �








Date: February 27th  


Dinner Meeting








Date: March 8th  


Unifem Breakfast








Date: March 18th 


Arias at Sunset








Date: June 24th-29th  2006


Zonta’s 58th International Convention - Melbourne




















From the President …











Newsletter Editor says Goodbye
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